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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 292 creates until November 30, 2022, a 14-member task force to study and make 

recommendations regarding current and future concurrent enrollment needs of the state and 

pathways for awarding degrees and certificates through concurrent enrollment. It requires the 

task force to have an organizational meeting by September 1, 2021. It prohibits task force 

members from receiving compensation or travel reimbursement. It subjects the task force to the 

Oklahoma Open Meeting Act. The bill also requires the task force to submit a report of its 

finding to the Governor, the President Pro Tempore of the Senate and the Speaker of the House 

by November 30, 2022. 

 

Prepared by: Kalen Taylor 

  


